Books that will inspire our learning Roses — Summer 1 Half Term

Traditional Tales

Golidlocks and the Three Bears

PE Kits

Children in Roses class do PE on Wednesdays and Thursdays. We
will be doing our PE outside this term so please can children have
trainers with them for these sessions. Please ensure earrings are
removed on PE days. Please bring PE kits to school on a Monday
and we will send them home on a Friday. We may build in
additional sessions on other days of the week!




